
Yours sincer~~ 
~qcp~ 
Grishon Mshila Mwangoya. 

Thank you. 

Currently am doing well and hopefully I will walk again and resume my duties in the project as usual. 

I hereby appreciate all the donations that you sent to support my medical bills and other expenses. I thank 
all project members and well-wishers for being supportive to me, Nice View children and the community 
as well, may God bless you abundantly. 

Nice View directors informed me that they have informed other members of the project and friends in 
Germany and asked for funds for my medical bills. 

• 2020 when I was discharged and ad vised to be checked again after six weeks. 
While in Nairobi, I was taken to theatre three times and I had to stay in bed for a long time until 23rd March 

Due the poor roads in Kenya and long distance and injury on my leg Denise organized for a flight to 
Nairobi and I was accompanied by one Nurse. 

The following morning Denise got a hospital in Nairobi through our nurse and after sending the photos of 
my leg to the doctors they said I should be there immediately. 

On seeing the conditions to my feet they decided to seek for better medical services to save the leg. On 16th 
February 2020 we requested for transfer to our clinic (Nice View Medical Centre) where I spend a night 
there as plans for other better hospital confirmed through family Durr. 

Mr. Edmund Durr and Denise could not bear it anymore though Denise paid frequent visits to the hospital 
and she saw how the treatment done. She even brought some antibiotics and other medicines because the 
hospital did not have and later the medicine went missing. 

This happened after a tree fell on my leg causing a bad injury. I was admitted at Msambweni hospital a 
government facility for .almost a week but my condition was worsening due to poor services. 

While working on the maintenance section, on 1Qth February 2020 I got injured when I was preparing some 
casaurina logs for splitting at the workshop. 

After realizing that the project objectives was to help poor Kenyan children and the community at large 
and the commitment from Family Durr I felt like Nice View is my family and that's why I don't regret 
working for the project up to now. 

I am Grishon Mshila Mwangoya, started working for Nice View Children's Village and family Durr since it ' 
started in the year 2000 to date. 

APPRECIATION FOR MEDICAL SUPPORT 

4th April 2020 
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